
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 September 2018                      SN/DF   
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Curriculum Parents’ Information Evening - Monday 17 September 
 
The teachers and staff at Carre’s Grammar School are looking forward to working in partnership with you 
and your son over the next seven years to ensure that he reaches his full potential. To that end, we 
would like to remind you that we are holding a Parents’ Information Evening that will take place on 
Monday 17 September. Tea and coffee will be served in The Chill from 5.30pm ahead of a 6pm start 
and we aim to conclude the evening by 7.30pm.  
 
The aim of the evening is to share expertise and experience to help you support your son in his time at 
Carre’s Grammar School. During the evening sessions will be led by different members of the School 
Leadership and Care, Guidance and Support teams.  
 

 Welcome      Mr Law (Headteacher)   

 Themes: Mindset and Excellence  Mr Jones (Assistant Headteacher)  

 Understanding Progress Grades -   Mr Holland (Deputy Headteacher, Student Support) 
“Life without Levels” 

 Surviving Year 7 and Beyond   Mr Newell (Head of Year 7)   
 
Places are limited due to the size of the venue and parents who wish to attend are invited to book a 
place in advance. If you wish to attend the evening please return the reservation request slip below via 
your son’s Form Tutor by Friday 14 September. I look forward to welcoming you next week. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr Steven Newell 
Head of Year 7 
………………………………………………..……………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to: Main Office, Carre’s Grammar School by Friday 14 September 
 
Year 7 Information Evening - Monday 17 September 
 
Name of Student:…………………………………………………………………     Form………………… 
 
We would like to reserve 1 Place** / 2 Places ** [**delete as appropriate] Please note we are unable to 
accommodate students. 
 
Signed:………………………………………  Print Name: …………………………………………………. 


